
 

Ref: wraparound/SS 
 
 
23rd October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am pleased to inform you that we will be offering a 
Wraparound After-School Club to support our working families very soon. This club will 
provide a safe, engaging, and fun environment for your children after the school day, 
running from 3:15p.m. until 5:30 p.m. 
The wraparound care will be available from 3:15p.m. to 4:30p.m. at a cost of £5.00, with the 
option to extend until 5:30 PM for an additional £2.50. The total cost for the full session 
(until 5:30 PM) will be £7.50. 

Spaces are limited to 20 places, and we will be offering them on a first-
come, first-served basis. If you are interested in securing a place for 
your child, please complete the registration form by scanning the QR 
code provided. 
Click here:  
 
 

We understand the importance of reliable after-school care for working parents, and we 
hope that this service will help support your busy schedules. The club will include a variety 
of activities designed to keep children entertained and enriched while giving you the peace 
of mind that they are in a safe environment. Snacks and refreshments will be provided 
throughout the sessions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming your child to our 
wraparound care. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 

 

Wraparound After-School Club 
Child’s (Children’s) name: ................................................................................................................... 
Year group(s): ……………………………………….………………. 
Please tick which sessions you require: 

 
Signed:........................................................................ Print Name:.......................................................... 
 

MON 
4.15pm    5.30pm 

TUES 
4.15pm    5.30pm 

WED 
4.15pm    5.30pm 

THURS 
4.15pm    5.30pm 

FRI 
4.15pm    5.30pm 

          


